
Irene Catsibris Clary 
Bahia Live/Work Lofts and Townhomes LLC 
16580 N 92nd Street, #2004 
Scottsdale, Arizona 85260 

October 13, 2021 

Dear Irene, 

I am writing to provide written confirmation of Scottsdale Public Art’s support for the Final 
Design by Jeff Zischke for The SOHO Scottsdale project.  

The final design has been approved by the Scottsdale Public Art Advisory Board at their meeting 
on October 13, 2021. We very much look forward to seeing Jeff Zischke’s sculpture produced 
for this project and to continuing to work with Bahia Live/Work Lofts and Townhomes in 
enhancing the built environment for the community in Scottsdale. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Boganey 
Director 
Scottsdale Public Art 


